
       Recently I was driving from Arizona to Colorado and along the way off to the side of the highway 
was a wonderful sight…a mare and her baby in the wilderness where they belong!  Though not 
the North Dakota’s horses it reminded of me how integral they are to our American landscape 
and in the spirit of President Roosevelt’s dream for these horses.  These horses need to be 
protected for us and future generations of Americans, a good thriving herd for the environment 
and for the majority of us to enjoy.  Please do not sell out these horses.  I as an American and 
tourist have made myself a pledge not to travel to places here and abroad that do not protect 
the environment or the animals in it.  Please vote YES on SCR 4014 to support humane, 
scientifically based methods to help these animals survive on our public lands.  This is not only 
our land but theirs!  Thank you.      


